
The Autumn term is now well underway and, quite frankly, we can't believe that it's already nearly the October half
term! We hope everyone has settled back into the new school year and are looking forward to seeing you all at
some of the exciting events we have got lined up...

Prosecco & Pyjamas - PTA AGM 2022
Thank you to everyone who attended the Prosecco & Pyjamas event for our AGM - it was great to see lots of you
there and we hope the prosecco went down well! Following the meeting, we are delighted to share with you our
newly elected and re-elected committee for this academic year...




Summer Fayre - Thank You!
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Christmas Fayre
3rd December

3 - 6pm

Lou Blake 
Chair

Sarah Theakstone
Vice Chair

Tanya Hadfield-
Walker Treasurer

Leanne Teo 
Secretary

An ex radiographer I moved to
the village a month before Covid
hit! I joined the PTA as treasurer

in October 2021 and have
enjoyed my time on the

committee. Married to Pete, you
will often find me at the school
gates with Cienna (Owls) and

Henry (Foxes). Super friendly so
come and say hi...!

I have 2 little girls at the school. I
have been a member of the PTA
for 4 years & enjoy being part of

such a lovely team. I didn’t initially
join in the first year of school as I

was worried about not being
available for all the events. But it
soon became apparent that any
help you can give really goes a

long way! In my spare time, I enjoy
getting out in my garden and any

chance to be creative.

I have two children at Wivelsfield
school and have been a member

of the PTA since my daughter
joined in 2018, initially as a class

rep and then stepping up to
secretary last year. I enjoy

completing the admin tasks for
the committee and being part of

such a hardworking team,
especially during the events.

I have lived in the village for 12
years and have three children. I
was a baker by trade and now
work for my husband. I have

supported the PTA throughout
my time as a parent at

Wivelsfield and am now looking
forward to taking on my new

role as treasurer. 

And the rest of the newly elected team...

Bryony Sinclair, Rhea Varley, Stewart Hornby, Alice Melluish, Gail Morgan, Faye Strong, Claire Usher, Jess Awcock, Gemma Rodgers & Stella Phillips.

Class Reps: Laura Furminger, Molly Creaghan, Rivka Myles, Katy Woods, Tasha Walsh, Karen Hornby, Lynfa Sioufi, Gemma Rodgers, Pia Orrell, Katie
Moore, Katy Downton, Antonia Simpson, Tanya Hadfield-Walker & Bernie Chandler

Staff Members: Hayley Glassock, Cathy Sturgess & Helen Smith

A big THANK YOU to everyone who came and supported the
summer fayre - we were overwhelmed by the excellent turn-

out! 
In total we raised £2800 - An absolutely awesome amount!!!

Lots more exciting events will be coming up this term
including Christmas discos, the Christmas fayre and break

the rules day...keep an eye out for further info!

Join our facebook page for regular
updates and info - scan the QR code

to join...




